Newsletter Thursday 10th November 2022









St Luke & St Philip's









A big well done to our Worship Team for leading their first worship and a huge thank you to our parents and careers for the generous harvest donations of food items, particularly in these difficult times.

The winners from the scarecrow competition is Paddington Bear.

Well done year 3



Primary School Admissions

Have you a child due to start school in September 2023

You can apply online now till 31st January 2023



Do you want to make a difference in school?

We need you...

We have 2 spaces available for you to join our governors team as a Parent Governor

Please enquire at the Office for more details

Winmarleigh November 2022



The children had an amazing time at Winmarleigh they all come back with tired smiley faces.







Have your say how we organise the parent teacher meetings

Would you prefer a face to face appointment?

Would you prefer day or evening appointments?

Your child's teacher and support staff will be waiting with your views

After school Clubs

Multi sports for all Year Groups

Monday - YEAR 1

Tuesday - YEAR 2

Wednesday - YEAR 3

Thursday - YEAR 4 & 5

Friday - YEAR 6

PLEASE CAN ALL PARENTS TRY AND

MAKE ALL MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

THAT INCLUDES: DOCTORS, HOSPITAL

OR DENTIST APPOINTMENTS AFTER OR

BEFORE SCHOOL.

Parent support



Healthy Start, Brighter Future

Thank you to all currently doing The Henry course.

The next Henry course will be for parents/carers of 5 – 11 years. If you would like a place, please book through Miss dean or the office.



ESOL classes will hopefully be starting in January. If you would like to book a place, please contact Miss Dean or the office.

Thank you for your support Miss Dean.

Reception 93.9%

Year 1 94.1%

Year 2 94.2%

Year 3 92.5%

Year 4 91%

Year 5 93.5%

Yr 5.95.6%

Attendance

Attendance is mandatory for all pupils of compulsory school age. This means it's your legal duty as a parent to send your child to school regularly.

 If you have concerns about your child attending, you should discuss these with your school.

 You should plan your holidays within school holidays as usual.

 Avoid seeking permission to take your children out of school during term time

Well done Year 6 keep up the great attendance.

This term Year 6 and Year 5 enjoyed a few days at Winnarteigh. It was great fun!
We will be supporting Children in Need on Triday I. 8th November. We have decided to come to school in our psjjamas and we are also selling Children in Need merchandise in school.

Pupil Voice

Year 5 are doing a Rememberance service in assembly on Triday 11th November Another busy half term to look forward to with many exciting adviction including a trip to the cinema for the Juniors.

Head boy Jan and Head girl Mriana.